Living Temagami

~ Arts & Culture ~
Temagami Train Station - 6715 Highway 11 North
P.O. Box 565, Temagami, Ontario, POH 2H0

livingtemagami@gmail.com

Date: March 30/20

From: Board of Directors, Living Temagami Arts & Culture, Chamber of Commerce and Temagami Community Foundation

To: Mayor and Council, Municipality of Temagami

Re: Rent
We are jointly requesting that council consider waiving the rent on the building till this Covid crisis is behind us. We

respectfully request that our limited resources be put to keeping the organizations open and functioning while our
ability to generate revenue has all but disappeared.

All indications are that the federal and provincial governments are in the process of providing funding to municipaliti
to help out in just these types of circumstances. This will help to ensure that we have resources to restart when the all

clear is given.

Penny St.Germaine

Dave MacDonald
Temagami Chamber of Commerce Temagami Community Foundation
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